

GAA Committee Meeting 10.08.2023

In the clubhouse at 9pm

Present: Owen Murphy, Keith Barrett, Aoife Roche, Aidan Whelan, John Roche, Joe Cullen, Denis Carroll, Declan O'Leary, Brian Curran, Pad O'Connor, John Whelan, Paul Murphy, Lar Leacy, Anthony Roche, Owen Leacy, Eddie Rowe

Apologies: Brian Redmond, Ger Corrigan, Liam Buttle, Aideen Sutton

Minutes of the previous meeting

Minutes of the previous meeting sent out & taken as read.

Golf Classic

Booked for Enniscorthy on Friday the 6th of October and some slots on Thursday the 5th also. Cost €1,000 for the course & €12 per head for the meal. Charging €200 per team.

Pitch Maintenance

Richie Robb started 2 weeks ago. Going well so far. He can set up cabling for the Hooley next week if needed.

Land – Elaine Barrett

This is still with the solicitor & Owen has chased them.

Pitch Grant

This is still with Leinster council.

Lotto

Letter sent to other clubs. No feedback yet.

Tinahely Golf Classic

We need to put in a team. Owen will talk to get about getting a team together.

Junior A

Playing county semi final on Sunday at 12.

Trees

Owen is still trying to get the trees beside the new field removed.

Dex suggested we get the trees between the 2 pitches removed. Owen suggested sewing a Laurel hedge. We won't do anything until after the Hooley & we will do either side of the entrance first.

Finance

€192.95 – Kehoe Electric

€1,100 & €300 – Mick Kelly (€300 for July)

€550 – ESB

€400 – Brian Walsh

€100 – Conor Sutton (A&E)

€160 – Peter O'Brien (physio x 4)

€240 – Tinahely Golf Classic

Income

€230 & €191.25 – Gate for Junior A matches

Liam has money from another Junior A gate also.
€737.90 – refund from purchase of land. Solicitor made a mistake.

Clubhouse

ESB is expensive & Lar reckons there are people coming into the clubhouse at night. Keith said people are getting into the arena also. Lar suggested we put a proper lock on the clubhouse. Owen will change the lock on the arena & Joe will change the code on the door to the clubhouse. Anthony suggested we look into a grant for solar panels.

Football

Football starting 27th August.

Hooley on the Hill

Joe said everything is fairly well sorted. Need a cheque for €13,700 for Sheehan's cash n carry which includes all drink, bottles, spirits, etc. This is 60% of full cost. Over 200 tickets so far & happy with how sales are going.

Teenage Disco – 190 ticket sold online. Owen suggested we get the toilets emptied after the disco on Friday. We may get security on Friday night after the disco. Someone will stay Saturday night also. Marquee will be erected on Tuesday.

Future Development Planning

Dex suggested we come up with a development plan for the club. He might speak with a fella in the Shels that has done this before. This should include irrigation, stand, etc.

Annie Murphy

Annie came back to Dex. He said we can't do anything on it at the moment.

Facilities

The small lawnmower is banjaxed. We need to buy a new one. We need to buy a hedge cutter also. Owen thinks we bought one but it's not outside now. Keith will price them.